
From: Mary Finn
To: Knuuti, Karen
Subject: Juniper Ridge Expansion
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 6:21:20 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

The proposed Juniper Ridge expansion does not meet Maine's Solid Waste Management goals
of reduction, diversion and recycling. Allowing this expansion is going backwards and we
cannot go backwards in protecting our environment.

The destruction of the Penobscot Bay watershed is a travesty.  Should not the Environmental
Protection Agency be protecting the environment? And the health of Maine and Tribal people
who live in the area?

Sincerely,

Mary Finn
 258 Old Sheepscot Rd.
Wiscasset, ME
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